
On the new elementary school at the Webster Stanley site, the 
design portion of this project is coming to a close, with one design 
meeting remaining. On an administrative level, the project has 
successfully received approval from the Traffic and Parking 
Advisory Board at the City of Oshkosh as one of the prerequisites 
to achieving City of Oshkosh approval. We are on track to receive 
approval at the City level sometime in January 2023. 
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At Vel Phillips Middle School, the project has continued making good progress over the past month, with the most significant difference 
being the walls of the gymnasium arriving and being placed on site. Walls continue to rise on the North portion of the site; meanwhile, 
infrastructure items, concrete slabs, roofing, and stud walls are going on around the site. The Vel Phillips project will continue to push 
to get more and more on the exterior of the building completed before the winter weather shows up.

Contact Dr. Dave Gundlach 
Deputy Superintendent

david.gundlach@oshkosh.k12.wi.us
920.424.0395

NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL RENDERED MAKERSPACE

The OASD has released an initial survey for the New Elementary 
School, asking for suggestions on what to name the building. This 
survey will be the first of two to gather information. The School 
Board will consider the survey results when deciding on the name 
of the new building. The first survey will close on November 7th. 
You can access the survey on the school district’s website to 
submit your suggestions. 



EXCAVATION FOR THE WATER RETAINAGE SYSTEM AT VEL PHILLIPS MIDDLE SCHOOL
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NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL RENDERED MEDIA CENTER
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WHAT’S NEXT?

 » Construction is at full speed at Vel Phillips Middle School: 
masonry walls, stud walls, roofing, ductwork/piping, 
electrical infrastructure is in place, and drywall is being 
hung

 » The Elementary School project will go out to bid on 
December 1, 2022.

 » The Secure Entry projects will go out to bid on December 
14, 2022.


